
HB 2365 -- Transportation of Railroad Employees

Sponsor:  Meadows

This bill requires all contract carriers who are paid to
transport railroad employees to equip all vehicles purchased,
leased, or otherwise newly placed into service after February 28,
2011, with one or more oscillating amber or white strobe lights
mounted to the rear one-third of the roof or integrated into the
rear bumper of the vehicle.  The light must be used to provide
warning to other motorists whenever the vehicle has stopped on or
directly adjacent to a roadway for the loading or unloading of
passengers or equipment.


